
 

 
 

The Boston Combined Residency Program and the Alumni Association  
Proudly Announces the 2024 Recipients of  

 

The Susan Brooks Award 
 

The Susan Brooks award is given annually to a resident and a faculty or administrative staff member who has shown 
exemplary services to his or her patients, colleagues, and the Boston Combined Residency Program community, and is the 

utmost example of service leadership within the residency program, just as Susan was for so many years. 
 
 

This year’s recipients are: 

 
Robert Daulton, MD 
Dr. Robert (Robbie) Daulton is a third year, graduating resident in the BCRP who came to us 
from his proud state of Ohio where he attended University of Cincinnati College of Medicine, 
achieving the rank of "Pediatric Scholar" and The Ohio State University in 2015 where he 
graduated with Honors Research Distinction. Those who know Robbie appreciate his love of 
children, water sports, skiing, THE Ohio State athletics, and teaching.  Medical education is an 
arena where Robbie has truly shined and made our program all the better. Residents and 

faculty alike have lauded Robbie for his passion for teaching and empowering his learners. He has been praised 
as "among the finest resident educators," and "an exemplar of best practices in medical education—providing 
kind, actional feedback." In his time with the BCRP he has faithfully led the Medical Education Academy, has 
been a key driver in the development of our new Coaching Program, and a dedicated member of the Resident 
Program Training Committee. We will miss Robbie deeply as he returns to his home state to continue his 
training in Pediatric Emergency Medicine at Cincinnati Children's Hospital this summer where he will also be 
pursuing a master's in medical education at The University of Cincinnati.   
 
 

 

Mollie Wasserman, MD 
Dr. Mollie Wasserman is a beloved Associate Program Director and former BCRP chief 
resident. Hailing from St Louis, Missouri, Mollie attended Washington University of St. Louis 
for her undergraduate degree and University of Missouri Columbia School of Medicine for her 
MD, where she graduated AOA and was honored with the Leonard Tow Humanism in 
Medicine Award. During residency, she created the resident-led morbidity and mortality 
conference to create a supportive environment for trainee discussion of medical errors. An 

astute clinician and incredible educator, the residents voted her the recipient of the 2023 Janeway Award for 
excellence in teaching. In her role as APD, she orchestrates the entirety of Rising Intern Orientation, is a 
resident coach, and has been an integral part of the curricular redesign surrounding the upcoming ACGME 
pediatrics program changes. She started the incredible medical team associate program on pediatric hospital 
medicine and is currently pursuing a fellowship in PHM. She is an incredible mentor and treasured by the 
residents and chief residents for her investment in their wellbeing and professional development. Her 
colleagues in program leadership and administration alike deeply appreciate and admire Mollie's ongoing 
commitment and dedication to the BCRP. 
 
 

We congratulate and commend the service and care of Dr. Daulton and Dr. Wasserman! 


